REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes, reminded everyone this week is National Animal Control Officer
Appreciation Week and National Public Safety Telecommunications Week and thanked the
Commission for their support of these departments. Mrs. Dukes stated Public Information Officer,
Meghan Barwick, will be attending an active shooter training; the Lowndes County Sheriff's Office was
able to get in a large class that is supported by the FBI and used nationwide to train on active shooters
with training being held today, tomorrow and Thursday. Mrs. Dukes commended Public Works
Director, Robin Cumbus and her staff for the set up at the Lowndes County Civic Center due to a
change of venue with this training. Mrs. Dukes stated there is pipe being installed next door and that
project is progressing. Next Thursday, Leadership Lowndes will hold their Economic Development
Day. This Saturday at 7:00 a.m. Chairman Slaughter, Commissioner Evans and Paige Dukes will be
attending the Spring Run with the Girls on the Run program being held at Wiregrass Georgia Technical
College. This program empowers young girls in our community.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD
There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Marshall invited everyone to attend the City of Valdosta's Bluesberry Festival being
held this weekend at Unity Park. Vice Chairman Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the regular
session meeting, Commissioner Orenstein second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman
Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:15 p.m.



